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Please deny that the Cannabis Manager will Obtain Satellite Imagery subscription for Cannabis program. 

 

While I support some of the ideas that the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group sent to you I am dismayed that no 

public responses listed so far for item 5f list the issue of “Obtaining Satellite Imagery” Subscription for Cannabis 

Program and Code Enforcement with Budgetary Request Returning on Consent. 

 

I am very much against “obtaining satellite imagery” to spy on people. We know what happened with Camp when 

people growing berries, beans & tomatoes were invaded by local authorities, and involved with legal actions. Even 

after Camp many people with greenhouses were prosecuted and it turned out that all they were growing was 

vegetables. 

 

The board denied a request by Ted Williams once before to rely on aerial documentation and as dysfunctional as this 

whole cannabis mess is in Mendocino County so far, we need to oppose “aerial supervision. “ 

 

The water issue is another serious consideration. We need it first & foremost for food. 

 

Please also take into consideration the many comments (verbal and written) by Ellen Drell. 

 

Thanks for your attention. 

 

Sincerely, Annemarie Weibel 

Albion 

 


